From: Howard Carter

September 2022 10:10

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: ref 62?A/22/0007 (site address) land to south of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex

Dear Sir, Madam

I am writing to you today to show my complete disgust at the planning inspectorate. It is beyond my comprehension how anyone can allow the total demolition that is being allowed happen to our lovely village, the countryside, the wildlife and the village way of life. Elsenham and surrounding areas have been infested with building sites and hundreds of homes, none of which will last a tenth as long as the idyllic 17th century cottages that I live in. You are allowing the destruction of our countryside for the greed of the few.

Elsenham has literally doubled in size in the last 15 years, acres of beautiful countryside is now laid to waste and a warren of concrete, tarmac and overcrowded, poorly built houses put in its place. I do not know how the planners are allowed to bypass the publicly elected district council. Uttlesford councillors and council should not be pushed to one side, they are there to represent the people, that is the whole point of a democratic system, shame on the planners if they ignore the public vote, how would you feel if I said your vote in the general election was going to be ignored, you would raise merry hell.

Very frustrated Howard Carter

